
Dear Life University Student, 
 
 
In keeping with President Scott's commitment to reducing the 
University's carbon footprint and remain a committed member of the 
Presidents' Climate Commitment, we would like you to opt to receive 
your 1098-T electronically instead of paper copy through the mail. 
 
In order to view your 1098-T form electronically you must consent to 
do so. 
 
1. Log into EagleNet  
2. Click on Tax Information 
3. 1098 Information and receive my 1098 only in electronic format  
 
Thank you for your attention to this request and cooperation in 
keeping our planet a healthier place to be. 
 
Sincerely, 
Student Accounts Department 


